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The Evansville MPO has completed drafts of the Metropolitan 
Transportation Plan (MTP) and Transportation Improvement 

Program (TIP) which guide the region’s decision making related to 
road, transit, bicycle and pedestrian projects for Vanderburgh, 
Warrick and Henderson counties. The MTP includes projects 
through the year 2045; the TIP includes short-term projects 

between 2020 and 2024. Comments will be accepted through 
March 12. Opportunities to review the draft are as listed below.  

Open Houses 

4:30pm – 6:00pm 

Evansville Central Library 
Tuesday, February 19 

Henderson Public Library 
Wednesday, February 20 

For more information, or to view the draft MTP or TIP, go to the 
MPO’s website at evansvillempo.com. Draft copies and comment 

sheets are also available at the MPO office; select Evansville 
Vanderburgh Public Libraries; Henderson City Manager’s office, 

Plan Commission and Library; Newburgh Town Hall and Bell 
Road Library; and Boonville Town Hall and Library.  

The EMPO will provide reasonable accommodations to individuals with a disability who wish to attend an open house. Because this may 
require outside assistance, please make requests at least one day prior to the scheduled meeting by calling the MPO office at 812-436-
7833 or by email at mschriefer@evansvillempo.com. 
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